
September 4, 2024

KIMLEY-HORN
MACKENZIE FIX
1700 SE 17TH ST, SUITE 200
OCALA, FL  34471

SUBJECT: TRAFFIC STUDY APPROVAL LETTER
PROJECT NAME: VILLA VERDE (TRAFFIC ASSESSMENT)
PROJECT #2023050058      APPLICATION: #31894      PARCEL #35461-000-00

Dear Mackenzie, 

The Traffic Study dated August 19, 2024 for the above referenced project was approved by Marion County on 
September 4, 2024. 

Feel free to contact the Office of the County Engineer at (352) 671-8686 or DevelopmentReview@marionfl.org 
should you have questions.

Sincerely,

Your Development Review Team
Office of the County Engineer 
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